
                                         STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE –TOWN OF SURRY 

             SELECTMEN  

                              MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 26, 2015 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Steve Goldsmith and Bruce 

Smith.  

Matthew Barrett posted the Budget meeting for February 6, 2015 at 7:00 P.M. at the town hall.  

Steve Goldsmith priced two prebuilt sheds for the cemetery equipment. The 8 x10 was $2500.00 and 

the 8x12 was $3200.00 with the stone and ramp in place. 

The selectmen set the budget for the Town Clerk at $13,000.00 for 2015 instead of the requested 

$14,500.00. 

Jay Croteau is looking for the Library, Tax Collectors, Trustees of Trust Funds, the Conservation 

Committee and the School District reports for the town report. 

A resident  requested a copy of the cancelled check for proof of payment for court. She is speaking with 

the housing advocate at Southwest Community service for housing support. She has requested 

additional rental assistance of $270.00 for her rent . Jay Croteau motioned to approve  the $270.00 

request for rental assistance. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen granted the request 

for assistance. She was given a copy of ck# 14946 unsigned. John Berglund provided a copy of the 

cancelled check she requested. 

Bruce Smith sent Jamie Dow at the DRA the budget for review.  

Jay Croteau will speak with the Rillings about signing the application for the culvert.  

The selectmen worked on the town report and will check with Pete Bissell about delivery.  

Bruce Smith stated Dave Lawrence would be willing to draw up plans for the addition to the town hall 

for free.  

The selectmen worked on the warrant articles to be submitted to the DRA, the decisions for the capital 

reserve funds, the Surry Mountain lot and the article for the Trustees of Trust funds.  

The selectmen discussed the wages for the cleaning. Jill Lane will contact the people interested.  

Steve Goldsmith motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes as presented.  

Steve Goldsmith motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


